
Farthinghoe Recyling 
and Reuse Centre
Important update

Farthinghoe Recycling and Reuse Centre is 
temporarily closing on 28 January at 5pm 
for refurbishment and a new contractor, and 
will reopen from March 2022.

Please do not dump rubbish at the centre 
while it is closed.

We apologise for any inconvenience. 

To find an alternative recycling centre please 
visit www.westnorthants.gov.uk/hwrc


